
Special ingredients: 
 
Casein,milk powder, Malt, Maltodexrin, soya protein isolate, 

wheat and legume. Fortified with Colostrum, Choline,DHA, 
Taurine,Selenium,L-Glutamic acid, Chromium,Lysine,methyl 
cobalamin, biotin, iodine, vitamins and minerals.  
                                       
 
Memory Max enriched with  
   
Gingkobiloba, Brahmi ,Grape seed extract, spirulina and  
Ashwagandha. 
 

Ingredients: 
Casein, milk-powder,Malt, Maltodextrin,Wheat and legume 
Fortified with minerals and vitamins. Enriched with 
choline,DHA,spirulina,brahmi,gingkobiloba,and ashwagandha. 
 
 
 
 
Advantages of memory max protein powder. 
 
 
 Improves the alertness of the individual in the learning 

process and helps to retain and store the memory in the 
active neurons in the hippocampus and amgydala nucleus. 

 
 Enriched with choline, DHA, taurine and all essential 

minerals and vitamins. 
 Contains higher content of protein 36g for memory 

enhancement and storage 
 

 Contains herbal supplements like  gingkobiloba, brahmi, 
ashwagandha, spirulina which improves blood circulation in 
the brain.   
 

 MEMORY MAX provides required energy and nutrition for the 
proper development of the brain. 



 
 
 Helps to strengthen nerves,muscles and bones providing 

good immunity and good health. 
 

 Provides neuro protection for the brain against the 
hazardous effects of free radicals. 

 
 
 Has specific effects on hippocampas, and limbic system for 

memory processes. 
 

 Enhances neurotransmission in the brain by increasing the 

number of receptors and synapsis of neurons.This indicates 
memory max has effect on nerve re-occupation ie.neural 
plasticity. 

 Has natural vitamins and herbal supplements and hence it 
has no side effects to the body.   

 improve physical as well as mental condition, they help to 
eliminate tiredness and deal with the feelings of exhaustion 
more easily. 
 

 improve the utilisation of oxygen and sugars in the brain and 
thus favourably influence memory and the ability to 
concentrate. 
 

 improve physical as well as mental condition, they help to 
eliminate tiredness and deal with the feelings of exhaustion 
more easily. 

 
 also contain powerful antioxidants that fight dangerous free 

radicals in the brain that can cause serious cell damage. 
 

 Ginkgo biloba and brahmi enhance the brain's 
neurotransmitters. 
 

 especially suitable for patients who prefer the preparations 
containing natural substances. Gingko and ginseng root 



extracts improve blood circulation in the brain. 
Consequently, memory is favourably influenced. 
 

 Also improves  blood circulation in the extremities and 
improve the blood circulation  to the nerves and  therefore 
feeling of cold extremities is reduced thereby helping in 
diabetic neuropathy.  

 
 Colostrum contains several immune factors (such as 

immunoglobulin IgA, IgD, IgE, IgG, and IgM) and specific 
immunity (antibodies) to diseases caused by bacteria, 
viruses, yeasts and fungus. 

 

 Memory max is useful for Growing Children, students, Young 
adults with memory loss,  working individuals with stress and 
depression, Vertigo and Migraine, Congenital developmental 
delay children, post head injury and stroke patients, oldage 
patients with dementia and parkinsonism, Chronic alcoholic 
and diabetic neuropathy patients.  
 
 
 

 


